
Sandra Soto 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Customer correspondence 

From: Consumer Contact 

Ruth McHargue 
Friday, June 02, 2017 5:28 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
FW: To CLK Docket 160021 

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 8:37AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 

Copy on f ile, see 1243990C. DHood 

From: Diane Horodowich [mailto:horodowichd@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Sunday, May 28, 2017 2:14PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FPL Request for electric increase 

As a taxpaying and electric using citizen, I find it absurd that FLP is asking for a 23% rate increase. Why not ask for 
additional resources to encourage homeowners to invest in solar systems? Oh, I know why, it would cut into their profits 
and THEY would need to recoup/purchase back any electricity produced by consumers' solar systems. 

I believe Florida is considered the Sunshine State, why not encourage the usage of aa natural resource rather than 
digging into the earth to find resources not readily available- we do have daily access to the sun! I am not against " big 
business" but as a consumer there are few choices than FPL for electrical power users in South Florida. I encourage the 
PSC to deny the request of the rate increase from FPL. 

Sincerely, 
Diane Horodowich 

Diane N. Horodowich 
1770 NW 107 Avenue 
Pembroke Pines, FL 33026 
954-437-7671 
305-333-3423 
horodowichd@bellsouth.net 
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CORRESPONDENCE
JUN 05, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 05163-17




